Town of Felsenthal
Council Meeting
December 10, 2013
City Hall

Mayor Newbury called the meeting to order. At roll call the following members were present: Mr.
Holland, Mr. Clawson, Ms. Neal, Mr. Newbury, and Mrs. Harris. Minutes were read, and Mrs. Harris
moved--seconded by Mr. Newbury--to accept minutes as read. The roll call vote was unanimous.
Motion passed.

Old Business

Mr. Hartsell, with animal control, reported that he had picked up the German shepherd that had been
running loose on K Avenue, and the dog has been relocated.

Mayor Newbury is still working on actions to take with regard to condemning properties in Felsenthal.

Mayor Newbury reported that we have three CHRISTMAS CARDS in the yard for this year and hope
there will be more next year.

New Business
Mayor Newbury asked for the Council to approve raises for the employees and elected officials to begin
January 1, 2014. Mr. Holland moved, seconded by Mr. Clawson, to approve the raises as presented by

the Mayor for 2014. At roll call, votes were unanimous. Motion passed.

Financial reports were discussed. Mrs. Harris moved, seconded by Mr. Newbury, to accept reports as
presented. Roll call was unanimous. Motion passed.

Mrs. Harris moved, seconded by Mr. Clawson, to adjourn meeting. At roll call, votes were unanimous.
Motion passed.

Mayor

Recorder



